Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Division of Blind Services yesterday posted a notice of a meeting. That notice, Meeting #14179, was improperly submitted and is now withdrawn. The notice announced the convening of the Division of Blind Services Business Enterprises Grievance Board on February 27, 2007 in Tallahassee. A new notice will be properly posted for this meeting.
